
WEDNESDAY 19 JANUARY 2011
Welcome to the FOM Newsletter. 
  

In this issue... 
 
Members: your opportunity to help shape the future of the 
Faculty 

Nominations are being sought for three elected posts on the Faculty Board.  The remit 
for each post is set out in the following calling notices below, each of which has a link 
to the relevant application form: 

One universally elected member 

One constituency elected member of Northern Ireland 

and 

One constituency elected member of the Regional Specialty Advisers. 

The deadline for receipt of nominations is Friday 18 February 2011. 

Please think of putting your name forward and involving yourself in the 
running of your Faculty. 

With best wishes 

 
Nicky Coates 
Chief Executive 

  
 

http://www.facoccmed.ac.uk/library/docs/fomboarduem2011nom.doc
http://www.facoccmed.ac.uk/library/docs/fomboardni2011nom.doc
http://www.facoccmed.ac.uk/library/docs/fomboardrsa2011nom.doc

